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TELEPHONE: ROYAL 6022

FROM THE PROFESSOR

16th December, 1954.

Dear Russell-Gebbett,

Thank you for sending me a copy of the Minutes
of the Anglo-Catalan Society meeting. I am sorry that Ivwas unable to attend
in person. I have, as you know, discussed the problem ofrthe CatalanSociety's
association with the A.B.H. with Frank Pierce and I hope that I shall be able
to be present at the discussion at Dundee next April.

With good wishss,

Yours sincerelym
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